Drought Information Meeting
For Livestock Producers

DR. TERESA STECKLER

SIMPSON, ILL.
omparisons to 1988 are
abound due to the lack
of rain this spring and

summer. Numerous ques-
tions have been fielded re-
garding alternative feedstuffs
for livestock? So what must

livestock producers take into
consideration during times of

drought?
These any many other questions will be an-
swered on July 11 during a drought information

meeting. The meeting will be held at the
Franklin County Extension Office in Benton, IL
at 7 p.m. This will be an informal meeting cov-
ering the topics of feeding stressed corn to cat-
tle, crop insurance implications, cropping
considerations, and dealing with damaged corn
and soybeans.

For more information, please call 618-439-
3178 or look under the “Find Events” link at
http:/ /web.extension.illinois.edu/fjprw/. A
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